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Complete Streets Project Update

Forward Pinellas Board
October 11, 2023
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Florida Department of Transportation / City of Dunedin
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Project Limits

SR 580/Skinner Boulevard 
From Alt. US 19/Broadway to Bass Boulevard/Main Street
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In-Person & Virtual

City of Dunedin - City Hall
737 Louden Avenue
Dunedin, FL 34698

https://dunedin-fl.civilspace.io/en/projects/fdot-skinner-boulevard-improvement-project

Public Meeting Held on June 27, 2023

https://dunedin-fl.civilspace.io/en/projects/fdot-skinner-boulevard-improvement-project
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• Promotes safety, quality of life, and economic development

• Better meets the needs of all users regardless of age or ability

• Based on the context of the roadway and it’s surrounding area

What is a Complete Street?
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Typical Section

Typical Section between Douglas Ave and Highland Ave 

• One 10’-12’ travel lane in each direction 

• 7-foot striped bike lanes

• 10-foot concrete sidewalks

• Raised median 

• On-street parking and bus pull-out on north and 
south side

• Roundabout at Douglas Avenue and Highland 
Avenue with crosswalks
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Roundabouts Increase Safety

• Up to a 90 % reduction in fatalities

• 76% reduction in injury crashes

• 30-40% reduction in pedestrian 
crashes

• 75% fewer conflict points than 
four-way intersections
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Project Schedule

 Survey and Preliminary Planning Complete
 Community & Public Input Complete
 Plan Development Summer 2023
 Approval of Plans Late Fall 2023
 Construction Mid 2024 to Late 2026
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Safety Message
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Thank you

FDOT Project Manager Contact Information:
Eyra Cash P.E., email: Eyra.Cash@dot.state.fl.us or call 813-975-6164

mailto:Eyra.Cash@dot.state.fl.us
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